
 

 

November 14, 2024 

VNS Health 
220 East 42nd Street, 2nd Floor  
New York, NY 10017       
 
Dear Friends: 
  

I write to congratulate VNS Health on the occasion of its 2024 Benefit Dinner: “Building 
Healthy Communities.” 

 
Since 1893, VNS Health has been an innovative leader in home and community-based 

health care for each stage of life. Guided by the principles of empathy, integrity, and agility, 
VNS Health continues to help New Yorkers improve their health and wellbeing through high-
quality, cost-effective health care that allows them to live, age, and heal in their homes while 
being connected to family and community.  

   
I would like to join VNS Health in expressing my appreciation to tonight’s honorees Ann 

Baida, the Founder of BAYADAbility Rehab Solutions, and Mark Baiada, the Founder and 
Chairman of BAYADA Home Health Care as the recipients of Lillian D. Wald Award. Ann and 
Mark Baida have displayed a dedication to the health and welfare of others and a philanthropic 
spirit that make them worthy of this special recognition.  

 I thank VNS Health for its indispensable work to the over 51,000 patients, clients and 
plan members in their care on any given day, that makes high-quality health care services 
accessible to New Yorkers. I extend my very best wishes to both VNS Health and its honorees 
on this exciting occasion.  

 
Sincerely,  

                                                     
JERROLD NADLER 
Member of Congress  


